
	
  

	
  

 
 
23 April 2013 
 
NZX Announcement 

NZX is currently experiencing difficulty with its market data feed. 

The practical implication is NZX is unable to provide market 
announcements or price information to the wider market.  

Market participants have access to live market prices. As a result, the 
market is able to trade as usual. However if NZX receives any price 
sensitive announcements, NZX will halt trading in the relevant 
securities, which will remain in halt until the issue has been resolved. 

The issue is being urgently investigated by NZX’s operational team and 
we will provide updates as soon as they are available. 
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